
 

 

 

Ref No: 70–04–2025/26 

Date: 22nd April 2025  

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR – AMENDMENT TO ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

This announcement refers to the Market Announcement released on 17th April 2025 regarding 

the appointment of Mr. Bhavesh Kumar as a Non-Executive Director of the Company. 

 

It was inadvertently stated in the announcement that Mr. Kumar holds a Degree in Computer 

Science from the University of Auckland. We wish to clarify that Mr. Kumar had enrolled in the 

program and completed three semesters; however, he was unable to complete the degree due 

to personal circumstances at the time. 

 

The Company regrets the oversight and has updated its records accordingly. 
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DIRECTOR      COMPANY SECRETARY 

For more information, please contact the Company Secretary on info@vil.com.fj or phone 679 – 

3381 333 
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